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Good afternoon. Welcome to the last few days of September. 
  
As we enter the second month of fall, remote classes I want to remind students and instructors 
about virtual tutoring, which can be an asset in our distant settings. Please take advantage and 
help yourself (or your students) excel. 
  
I also want to remind part-time faculty members that those with four semesters of teaching at MC 
are eligible to apply for a sabbatical. The Shoenberg Fellowship is in its inaugural year 
and applications are due in the next three weeks. This fellowship is one that the College is proud 
to offer, giving part-time faculty the chance to pursue research and writing that ultimately serves 
their students while advancing their professional journey. 
  
A few other resources to help you through these challenging times: Additional rental relief for those 
impacted by COVID-19 is now available through Montgomery County, along with this week’s food 
distribution calendar. MC students can access CARES applications or reach out for financial 
assistance from the Montgomery College Foundation. 
  
Have a good week, stay safe, and please wear a mask. 
  

 

http://www.montgomerycollege.edu/academics/support/learning-centers/virtual-tutoring.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/offices/academic-affairs/shoenberg-fellowship/application.html
https://forms.montgomerycountymd.gov/f/CRRPApp
https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/covid19/get-help/food.html
https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/covid19/get-help/food.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/coronavirus/cares-act/federal-cares-emergency-assistance-request.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/alumni-friends-donors/foundation/student-emergency-funding-request.html

